
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Monday 25th June 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

On Monday 23rd July 2018 we will be holding a Summer Fayre at school from 3.30pm until 

4.30pm.  As part of this Reception we will have a stall and we will be offering face painting.  

 

Last year this was very popular so we want to offer our reception children the opportunity to have 

their face painted during the afternoon at school.  If you would like your child to have their faces 

painted please complete the form below with a payment of £1.00. 

 

Any queries please come and speak to a member of the Reception team. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs C Hainsworth  Mrs D Reynolds 

Class Teacher   Head Teacher 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Child’s Name: __________________________ 

 

I would like my child to have their face painted and I have paid £1.00 to the class teacher. 

 

Signed: _____________________________Parent/Carer Date: _____________________________ 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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